
NOTICE 

SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING – BUDGET WORKSHOP 

TOWN OF LEROY 

N10725 Hwy YY, Lomira, WI  53048 

 

Notice is hearby given that on Monday, October 18 at 2 PM, at 

the Leroy Town Hall, N10725 Hwy YY. Lomira, WI  53048, there 

will be a workshop to review the 2022 budget for the Town of 

Leroy. No voting action will be taken on the budget at this 

meeting.  

 

Dated this 13th day of October 2021, 

                            Clerk – Sandra Porter 


